
 
Community of Sant'Egidio 

Living Together is the Future 
Images, testimonies, religious and political contributions, 

to commemorate the historic Meeting of Sarajevo three months later 

Sarajevo, Parliamentary Assembly Building, Great Hall 

Monday, December 17th, 2012 – 5:00 pm 

Program 

 Welcoming address 
by the Community of Sant’Egidio 

Screening of a film on the 
International Meeting of Sarajevo 2012 

 The Value of the Sarajevo Meeting 

Bakir Izetbegović, President of BiH (to be confirmed) 

Željana Zovko, Advisor to the Chairman of the Council of Ministers of BiH 

Alija Behmen, Mayor of Sarajevo 

Renzo Daviddi, Deputy Head of the Delegation of the European Union to BiH 

Stefano Stucci, Deputy Head of Mission, Embassy of Italy to BiH 

Damir Ljubić, Minister for Human Rights and Refugees of BiH 

Music 
performed by the quartet "Ladies and Gentlemen" 

 From "Sarajevo 2012"… towards the Future 

Alberto Quattrucci, Secretary General of P&R, Community of Sant’Egidio 

Husein Kavazovic, Reisu-l-ulema of BiH 

Vanja Jovanovic, Serbian Orthodox Church in Sarajevo 

Vinko Puljic, Cardinal, Archbishop of Vrhbosna-Sarajevo 

Jacob Finci, President of the Jewish Community in BiH 

Reading of the Appeal for Peace“Sarajevo2012” 
by four young people belonging to different religions 

Conclusions 

All are invited to participate: the entrance is free 
The Conference can be followed in Local Languages, English and Italian,  

with a simultaneous translation service. 
To allow the start of the Conference on time, please enter the Hall no later than 4:45 pm 

alberto.quattrucci@gmail.com 
www.santegidio.org 


